
PCNO Update 10-24-23

Welcome back PCNO!

I hope everyone enjoyed their fall break. I got to attend some great professional development over the break and it really
encouraged me. We have amazing students and parents here that overcome many obstacles to make life happen and I have
felt very grateful to be your director and get to work with such incredible people. 

The next quarter is one of the busiest and possibly most ambitious we have ever seen at PCN. Bingo night performance, All
state auditions, Fall concert, Fall Contest, Veteran’s day, NorthPark Mall, NCHO concert, Blacklight Performance, Trans-
Siberian concert and London concert. We have SO much music to get ready for all of these performances. I hope we can all
have fun and be thankful for the opportunities. (Parents, not all of those events listed involve your child—make sure you ask
them what concerts you need to prepare for.)

BINGO NIGHT--- Saturday, October 28th—Doors open at 5:30 and the event starts at 6:00 PM
This is a REQUIRED performance for all students, but no one is required to “play bingo.” This is our BIGGEST fundraiser of the
year so let’s invite EVERYONE to come play! It’s a cheap entry and you could win a big screen TV or even a playstation 5!!!
Amazing prizes will be given out all evening and in the past, those who bid on the silent auction baskets get a steal of a deal!!!

The student who brings in the highest $$ amount of donations will receive $100 cash!!

FALL CONCERT— Tuesday, Nov. 7th @ 7:00 PM PCN PAC
Students will be performing their OSSAA Contest pieces! This will be an EPIC first concert!

FALL CONTEST (Philharmonic)— Tuesday, November 14th (TIMES NOT RELEASED YET)

FALL CONTEST (Symphony)— Wednesday, November 15th (TIMES NOT RELEASED YET)

NORTHPARK MALL — Thursday, November 16th from 5:00-8:00 PM
Pizza will be provided and ALL students should plan to come play Christmas tunes that evening. 

NCHO CLINIC AND CONCERT — Friday, November 17-18 @ OCU for those who qualified

BLACKLIGHT PERFORMANCE — Symphony only—1:30 PM—School assembly

WINTER CONCERT — Tuesday, Dec. 12th— $5 Suggested Donation for Admission
Now announcing our exciting plans for our Winter Concert-----We will be performing a Trans-Siberian Style concert this year!
 Both Philharmonic and Symphony Orchestra Students. This is one of the biggest productions we have aimed to put on before
and you won’t want to miss it. We are hoping to get the biggest crowd ever for this one! Please invite everyone you know!! Will
have flyers in a month to start advertising.  

LONDON CONCERT — Tuesday, Dec. 19th @ 6:30 PM @ PC HIGH PAC

Stay positive and you will encourage those around you for good! Always remember, YOU MAKE A DIFFERENCE. 

Have a great week! 

Jeremy Scott
Head Director of Orchestras
Putnam City North High School
11800 N Rockwell Avenue
Oklahoma City, OK 73162
405-722-4220 x 2702

Jeremy Scott

Tue 10/24/2023 9:53 AM




